
Fall, 2023

Parents:

      Students who wish to play chess for fun with schoolmates 

(after turning-in a permission slip) will meet in the cafeteria 

on scheduled WEDNESDAY mornings, 7:15-7:45 am; the schedule will 

be handed-out at the first meeting, Sept. 13. The schedule will 

also be posted on my school webpage. If your child eats school 

breakfast, they’ll still be able to enjoy their meal.

      If your child is interested in joining Chess Club, please 

fill-in, sign, and detach the permission slip below and have your 

child hand it to Mrs. Scott by the first chess day, Sept. 13. 

sscott@pcwolves.net

Thanks!    Sandy Scott

mailto:sscott@pcwolves.net


I give my child permission to participate in Chess Club. I understand 

Chess Club will meet on scheduled Wednesdays, 7:15-7:45 am in the 

cafeteria. By agreeing to join, the student is aware that he/she must 

stay in the designated area of the cafeteria for the scheduled time. 

Acceptable behavior is expected.

(child’s name)                                                                                           (grade)

(Parent signature)                                                                                          (date)


